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Operations Manager hired for 
Kahnawà:ke Cannabis Control Office 

 
(Kahnawake – 14, Tsothohrhkó:wa/January 2025)  
 
The Mohawk Council of Kahnawà:ke wishes to advise the community that 
Jennifer Paul was the successful candidate and has been hired as the 
Operations Manager for the Kahnawà:ke Cannabis Control Office (KCCO). 
 
Reporting to both the General Manager of Operations for the Office of the 
Council of Chiefs (OCC) and the Chairperson of the Kahnawà:ke Cannabis 
Control Board, Ms. Paul is responsible for overseeing and developing the 
operations of the KCCO. 
 
Ms. Paul brings a strong background in operations management, financial 
oversight, and community engagement, coupled with a deep commitment to 
supporting the community of Kahnawà:ke. 
 
Ms. Paul began her duties on Monday, December 16ᵗʰ. She can be contacted 
at cannabis.board@mck.ca. 
 
For further information, please contact the General Manager of the OCC, 
Vernon Goodleaf, at 450-632-7500 or vernon.goodleaf@mck.ca. 
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